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THANK YOU FOR A SUCCESSFUL 2016!

2016! Our year in review:

So far this year, we have welcomed 398 new families to the
community and sadly saw 408 off to new adventures! We
hosted over 68 family friendly events. Re-Grand Opening of
the Dog Park and the DelLuz Community Center Playground,.
Deluz partnered with various organizations in giving back to
the DeLuz Community families and the local San Diego
community.

Thank you for your participation in all of our events. In
addition, helping us achieve our annual CEL survey goal!

HAPPENINGS
12/02 Jingle & Mingle Vendor Event 5-7pm
12/15 Ladies Potluck Bingo 6-8pm
12/16 Reading with Santa RSVP Event

Mommy and Me classes have immediate
openings for 18-mo to 5-yr old children.
Contact Ms. Tassy at 909-227-4515
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Say hello to our newest
team members.
MEIRERERCREChIEERS
Richard Purdue and
Alfredo Garcia, and
Resident Service
Specialist for North
DelLuz Lauren Spender.
Welcome to the team!
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